
   
 

   
 

 

We acknowledge that our water is sourced from Shoal Lake 40 First Nation. We are gathered on 
Treaty one land, les terres sur lesquelles nous sommes rassemblés aujourd’hui font partie du 

territoire traditionnel des personnes Anishinaabeg, Ininiwak, Anishininiwak, Dakota, et Déné, et de la 
patrie de la nation métisse de la Rivière Rouge. 

 
We stand with the Indigenous community and commit to building an ongoing process of 

reconciliation, collaboration, and resurgence. Nous restons déterminés à travailler en partenariat avec 
les Premières Nations, Inuit et Métisses dans un esprit de vérité, réconciliation et collaboration. 

_____________________________________________ 

Wednesday Announcements – December 11  

Day 3 

 
• On Friday Post-Secondary Club will be touring the architecture department at the University of 

Manitoba. Post-Secondary Club students should see Mme Behrendt/Mataant Candice to sign 
up. Bring a friend! 

 
• Join us tomorrow, Thursday, December 12th, at the East entrance during lunch to create your 

own embroidered gift tags—completely free! This event is designed to promote relaxation, 
boost creativity, and improve focus through the art of stitching. Don’t miss out on this fun and 
mindful experience! See you there! 

 
• All students and staff are invited to the Winter Choir Concert tonight at 7pm. As always our 

concerts are free. Come and hear the amazing sounds of our choirs, and join us for a sing-a-
long or two as we get in the festive spirit. As Buddy the elf says, "the best way to spread 
Christmas cheer, is singing loud for all to hear." 

 

 


